
Pelican Town Board Meeting Minutes 

October 15, 2024 

 

A regular meeting of the Pelican Town Board was held Tuesday October 15th, 2024, at the 

Pelican Rapids Library.  Members present: Mitchell Egge, Lance Haugrud, Brady Ballard, Sheila 

Johnson and Lloyd Nelson.  

 

Members absent: none 

 

Others Present: Rod Rick, Robert Bowers 

 

Lance called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.   

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 

 

The Treasurer’s report was approved as read.  Noted that we haven’t received the tax payment 

from the State yet, will hold on mailing bills until it comes in, probably next week. 

 

Lance moved and Mitchell seconded to pay the following: 

 

Wells Construction 5,800.00 Road grading 

Robert Bowers 228.00 Gopher bounty 

City of Pelican Rapids 9,903.25 First half fire expenses 

Payroll Gross 4,638.50  

Payroll Net 3,412.94  

PERA 545.86  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

- carried 

Old Business 

• Dust Guard, received $608.00 in payments. 

 

New Business 

• Rod Rick present to discuss north prairie lake road, dip in the road that should be fixed; 

also would like to check into putting an electronic speed indicator sign out as traffic 

speeds are significantly higher than the posted 30 mph.  Township to check on prices, 

something to discuss at a later meeting. 

• Sheila discussed the hours for election judges on the 5th.  Has lots of new judges, will be 

able to generally limit shifts to 4 hours. 

 

 

Upcoming meetings: 

  
General Election   November 5th, 2024 7:00 AM – 8:00 PM Library 

Regular Board Meeting  November 19th, 2024  6:00 PM  Library 



 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:00 PM      

                                                                                                                   _____________________ 

Lloyd Nelson, Clerk 

 

_____________________ 

Lance Haugrud, Chairman 


